
Dear Ruhkala Parents: Parents frequently ask our teachers what they can do to assist the
school. There are many ways, including volunteering your time and/or providing extra supplies.
The school provides all supplies that are necessary for students, but any additional supplies
would always be welcomed and appreciated. This is definitely not a requirement. This is just
a suggestion for those of you who have asked us what you can do to help.

SIXTH GRADE - 2024-2025

Pleasure reading book for the first day of school
1 binder (1 or 1 ½ inch only)
1 (single subject) notebook for language arts
1 (3 subject) notebook for math
Pencil pouch for binder – no pencil boxes
1 pkg. colored pencils
Highlighter - any color
3 red pens

For the Classroom/to share

36 #2 pencils (pre-sharpened preferred)
2 black Sharpies (1 fine point, 1 extra fine point)
4 Glue sticks
1 bottle Elmers Glue
2 boxes of Kleenex (PLEASE!)
2 packages of graph paper
1 Clorox Wipes


